HONOR COUNCIL/HONOR CODE TASK FORCE:

Council of Deans
Minutes of the Meeting of September 16, 1998

G. Inrelation to the matter of the Honor Code and the Honor Council brought forth
before the Council of Deans at the last meeting, the following was resolved:

A special task force will be created to look at the problems associated with the Honor
Council and the Honor Code. The matter should most appropriately be taken to the
University Council, and the task force will report to the University Council. It will be
helpful if someone from the Law School is appointed to the task force.

The resolution and request of the Council of Deans will be communicated by Provost
Austensen to University Council.






